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To whom it may concern, 

Date: 25 January 2023 

 

RE: CONFIRMATION OF ACCREDITATION STATUS 

 

This letter serves to confirm that the Southern African Public Law journal (SAPL) adheres to all the 

rules of publication set out by the Department of Higher Education. 

 

This includes that all relevant contributions to the Southern African Public Law journal (SAPL) are 

subject to double-blind peer review by two experts in the field, prior to acceptance.  

 

Furthermore, each published issue of the journal adheres to the 25–75% rule, which stipulates that 

75% of contributions emanate from multiple institutions. 

 

Please contact me, should you have any further queries. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Babatunde Fagbayibo 

The Editor 

SAPL 

 

 


